

OF BETHLEHEM UNITED METHODIST CHURCH

The United Methodist Men of Bethlehem meet on the second Monday of each month at 7:00pm

Our Fall Harvest Celebration was a HUGE success and we would like to thank everyone who came out and supported us. It was a Great Time of Food, Fun and Fellowship. Not only did we get to enjoy meeting with a lot of church and community folks, we also enjoyed having the time to gather closer to God through each other. To God be the Glory!

Please prayerfully consider the Methodist Men's group as we undertake each of the following endeavors...



The next UMM sponsored event will be our annual Clam
Chowder / Chili dinner on March 21 from 11:00am – 2:00pm.
Mark your calendar, tell all your friends and make plans now to
join us for a Good Time and a Great Meal!

The United Methodist Men are planning to build another picnic shelter. This would most likely be built on the opposite side of the playground and be a carbon copy of the existing picnic shelter.

We are also planning a Men's Breakfast. This will include all the men of the Church and not just the United Methodist Men. The menu, date and time for the breakfast are to be announced.

The United Methodist Men join with all of Bethlehem United Methodist Church in welcoming Boy Scout Troop 456. The Church Council was presented with the opportunity to become a charter host and provide a "Home" for this Scout Troop and the Council gladly accepted. The Scouts will be placing an out building on the church property for storage of their equipment and gear. They will work with the Trustees Committee on the placement of the out building. They will meet weekly in our church. Please join us in welcoming and supporting the Scouts of Troop 456. We look forward to a long relationship with the Scouts of 456.

Our next meeting is on March 9th at 7:00pm.

Come on out and join us! We'd LOVE to have you!